

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Department of Health Professions Board of Nursing

Nancy K. Durrett, R.N., M.S.N. Executive Director nursebd@dhp.state.va.us

April 4, 2002

6606 West Broad Street, Fourth Floor Richmond, Virginia 23230-1717 (804) 662-9909 Nurse Aide Registry (804) 662-7310 FAX (804) 662-9512 TDD (804) 662-7197

Gabriele Hart, R.N. 5 Ballard Road, #B Newport News, Virginia 23601

Dear Ms. Hart

It is a pleasure to inform you that you have successfully complied with the terms and conditions placed upon your nursing license and your probation is hereby terminated effective this date.

A new unrestricted license is being issued to you. It is being sent in a separate mailing. Upon receipt of your new license, please return the one marked "Probation with Terms."

We wish you well in your future nursing endeavors.

Sincerely, Jony Very les

Jay P. Douglas, R.N., M.S.M., C.S.A.C.

Assistant Executive Director

JPD/klb

cc: Katherine G. Wax, Compliance Manager

Virginia Board of Nursing 1903 - 2003 Regulating Nursing - Protecting the Public